
Gordon Head Middle School 

  Monday 

September 16, 2024 

 

 
• Division 2, Mrs. Clark’s class is responsible for grounds clean up this week. Thank you for looking 

after our outside areas. 
• Thank  you to the volunteers who helped with the bottle drive this past weekend. Katie, Maia and 

Lauren all stayed for the whole thing! Taylor, Natasha, Max and quite a few moms and dads helped 
for part of the day too.   

• The first soccer tournament of the season is after school today on our fields. All members of the 
team, please meet in Mr. Owen’s room (#3) at nutrition break today to discuss the set up and 
schedule. 

• Sport Leadership helpers are needed for our upcoming cross country meet this Thursday 
afterschool. If you can help, please connect with Mrs. Adamson sometime today to be added to the 
list.   

• Tomorrow there will be a cross country practice before the eating portion of lunch. We will meet in 
the gathering space.  

• Just a reminder that the first 7/8 boys basketball session is today at lunch. There are two games 
scheduled. Please check the bulletin board outside the office to confirm the team you are on, as well 
as the schedule of your games over the next two weeks.  
 


